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COMMUNITY SERVICE 
 

Members of the Dalton State College faculty represent a valuable resource of academic, 

cultural, and technical expertise for Northwest Georgia. Through participation in community 

activities, agencies, and organizations, faculty members are encouraged to share their expertise 

and to assist the residents of the service area in recognizing and using the facilities, services, 

and resources of the College available to individuals and groups. 

 

Community service should complement the faculty member’s service to the College and those 

that support the College’s Strategic Planning initiatives are especially valued. Activities that 

conflict with assigned duties or that may reduce the faculty member’s effectiveness as a 

member of the College community should be avoided. 

 

Community service should be reported on the "Faculty Member’s Annual Report" form. 

Newsworthy activities or recognitions should also be shared with the College’s Marketing and 

Communication Public office. 
 

 


